
Tell us more...
Please provide your name and contact information on 

the other side of the slip when using this section.

I would like to know more about Jesus 
I received Jesus Christ as my Savior today 
I wish to be baptized 
I am interested in becoming a member of FBC 
I would like to arrange a meeting with the Pastor 
I would like to know more about Life Groups 
I would like to have a set of giving envelopes 
I am looking for a new church home 
I am willing to serve in Children’s Church 
I am willing to help in the Nursery 
Please have someone contact me about serving: 

 Ministry Team:   

...about yourself...

Your Birthday:

Anniversary:

...and your children...

Name Age

Your first time here?
I am      local      visiting the area      new to the area

I am a guest of: 

How did you learn about FBC? 

What is your first impression? Mark Your Calendars
Today Potluck meal with José Macial & Marcelo Diez, 6PM

22 September Freedom Sunday emphasis, Josh Willemsen speaking
27 September FUSION Lock-In

Carpenter’s Corner, 9:30AM–1:30PM

29 September Membership Vote
4 October GBCS Fall Festival, Gymnasium, 5–8PM 

Welcome Visitors
If you are a visitor, we welcome you!  We would love to have a record of your visit. 
Please fill out the tab to your right and drop it in the offering plate, or you may also 
leave it at the Welcome Desk in the foyer as you exit.  Worship with us again soon!

15 SEPTEMBER 2019
PASTOR CHRIS CHESLEY

“NO B.C.”

September:
Glenn Carlson, 304-222-9192 
Glen Tallent, 304-237-1607

Deacons On Deck

Missionary Meet And Greet
José Maciel and Marcelo Diez, serving in the Dominican Republic, are with us today.  
Please plan to join with all the Sunday evening Lifegroups at 6PM as we share a 
potluck meal (drinks will be provided) in the Friendship Hall and hear first hand 
how our Faith Promise is making an impact in the DR through their ministries.  They 
will also be sharing at GBCS during Spiritual Emphasis Week.

Love Beckley, Love The World
We have several opportunities for you and your family to show love to Beckley 
and to the world. Please be in prayer for these ministries, while you plan how God 
wants you to contribute.

Watch for back-to-school supplies to be on sale and stock up in 
preparation for filling a box or two for children around the world. 
Boxes will be collected from October to early November.

Start planning how you will decorate your trunk for our annual Trunk-
or-Treat, an outreach to our community children, on 31 October. 
Candy collection will begin in October.

The offering collected each week during Children’s Church is going 
toward Christmas gifts for the Hansens serving in Honduras.  If you 
want to help, please mark your gifts “Hansen Christmas.”

We are hosting a lock-in for area teens on 27–28 September.  
You can sponsor a portion of the event and help unchurched 
teens afford to attend.  See Pastor Scott for more details.

Collection of dry and canned goods for Thanksgiving Meals we provide 
for local families in need will begin in October.  Perishable food 
collected on 23 November.  You can also help deliver meals that day.

Church Photo Directory
It’s time for us to update our photo directory. 
Signing up is easy: use this QR code or stop at 
the table in the foyer.  Feel free to share the QR 
code with local friends and family who would 
enjoy a professional picture.  Available dates are 
24–26 October.

Dear Church Family
The Sanctuary Life Group would like to give you our very grateful thanks for all the 
items you donated toward filling Voice of the Martyrs Action Packs.  With 
what you gave and what our own life group has and is contributing, we will be filling 
twenty action packs!  Thank you for your generosity!

Thank You
Thank you all for your support, prayers & flowers during this difficult time. We love 
and appreciate all you have done for us.— Terry & Kay Peters

Prospective FBC Members
Based on their clear testimony of personal trust in the Lord Jesus Christ alone for 
their salvation, and their successful completion of our Faith 101 membership class, 
the leadership is pleased to recommend Tyler & Ashley Sizemore and Kendra 
Arvon for full acceptance into membership.  A bio sheet is included with the 
bulletin so you can begin to get to know each of them better.  A vote for these 
prospective members will take place on 29 September. 

Happy Anniversary
Please wish Richard & Ada Williams a happy anniversary.  They have been 
married for 30 years today. 

Next Sunday
Josh Willemsen, with 
International Justice Mission,  
will be with us. He will share 
how we can help rescue 

enslaved people around the world.

Bless Our Schools Sunday
Moms In Prayer International has designated today as Bless Our 
Schools Sunday, a day for churches across the world to pray for the 
students, teachers and school staff in their congregation. GBCS has a Moms In 
Prayer team who pray each Monday at 8:15AM in the Pre-School.  Any female is 
welcome to join them. Contact Marsha Bailey, 304-578-0472, for more information.



Online giving is 
easy from your 
s m a r t p h o n e . 
Launch your QR 
code reader and 
scan this code to 
access the mobile 
interface.

Mailing Address—Faith Baptist Church • PO Box 610 • Prosperity, WV • 25909
Website—www.wvfbc.org     Office Email—office@wvfbc.org     Tel—304-255-4180

Pastor Chris—chris@wvfbc.org     Pastor Matthew—matthew@wvfbc.org
Pastor Scott—scott@wvfbc.org     Pastor Roger—roger .harding@greaterbeckley.org
Sunday—9:15AM: Faith Training, 10AM: Coffee Connection,10:30AM: Corporate Worship,

LifeGroups (Various Times & Locations), 6PM: Sanctuary LifeGroup
Wednesday Evening—6:30PM: JAG, FUSION, Prayer Groups, Bible Study, WOW

Chris Chesley, Lead Pastor
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SUNDAY MORNING
15 SEPTEMBER 2019

TEACHING OUR CHILDREN THE WEEK OF SEPTEMBER 22
Toddler Church 2’s & 3’s Verinda Almond and YOUR NAME HERE

Children’s Church Green Team
Worship 10:00 AM Nursery Robin Dolan and Cindy Gawthrop 

Wednesday September 25 Amanda Bowers and Brandie Gambel 

TEACHING OUR CHILDREN THE WEEK OF SEPTEMBER 15 
 Toddler Church 2’s & 3’s Lisa Farha and Breanna Best

Children’s Church Green Team
Worship 10:00 AM Nursery Leann Chesley and Breanna Best

Wednesday Sept 18 Alda Parvin and Jane Dodd

WEEKLY GIVING & ATTENDANCE
General Fund Missions Attendance 

August 18 3,751.50 1,083.00 198
August 25 7,699.50 1,523.00 215
September 1 3,530.00 553.00 162
September 8 10,457.00 1,678.00 238

Children’s Giving in September: $16.00 
Total Children’s Giving for Hansen Children’s Christmas: $110.61 

WEEKLY AMOUNT NEEDED TO MEET 
BUDGET:   $7,473.63 
MISSIONS: $1,460.00
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